
International Greetings PLC 

17 August 2009 

Annual Report and Accounts 

International Greetings PLC announces that the annual report of the Company for the 

year ended 31 March 2009 has now been posted to shareholders. The annual report is also 

available on the Company's website - www.ig-plc.com. 

Enquiries: 

Sheryl Tye 

Finance Director 

International Greetings PLC 

Tel: 01707 630630 

 

Richard Day 

Arden Partners plc 

Tel: 020 7398 1632 

http://www.ig-plc.com/

